Memorandum

To:

Council Member Darlene Mealy


Council Member Gale Brewer


Council Member Daniel Garodnick

From:
Gary Altman

Re:

Int 479
Date:

Thursday, March 29, 2012



Please be advised that pursuant to Rule 6.30 of the Council, Int. 479 which previously was referred to the Committee on Contracts has now been assigned to the Committee on Governmental Operations. 

Cc: Ruthie DelFranco

